
SIP - Student Induction Programme on 18.09.2023

Prof. (Dr.) Mahesh Verma, the Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor of the University, delivered an insightful and
welcoming  address  to  the  undergraduate  freshers  embarking  on  their  academic  journey  in  the
Academic Session 2023-2024. The occasion marked the commencement of the  Students'  Induction
Programme  organized  by  the  Centre  of  Human  Values  and  Ethics.  The  SIP  was  attended  by  the
distinguished Directors, Heads, and Senior officials from various University Schools,  each offering a
comprehensive  overview  of  their  respective  academic  departments  including  Academic  Affairs,
Student Welfare, Library, Innovation Centre, Proctor, ICC, Students Grievance & Counseling, Legal Aid,
NSS & NCC . 

The University thoughtfully organized a series of vibrant cultural events including a Nukkad Natak by
the Legal Aid Cell  as a warm and spirited welcome to encourage the students to embrace the rich
cultural tapestry of the University and engage with their peers. We wish all the freshers a successful
and fulfilling academic journey at the University in the years ahead.




